
ATTACHMENT E 

Fairfield Gonzales Community Association Land Use Committee 

Community Meeting Report: 

Cook Street Liquor Store 
Applicant Glenn Barlow, as cook street Liquor Store 
Rezoning from Retail zone to Liquor retail zone 

Meeting was held on Monday April 2tth, 7PM at The Fairfield Community Place 
Chair: David Biltek 
Note Taker: various members of the CALUC 
Attendance: 5 

Glenn Barlow, applicant spoke about the new store and how it would change their 
operations and how they intended on using the space. He indicated it would ease 
deliveries for the store and surrounding businesses and in the new location would provide 
more space for delivery of goods, with less impact on neighbours, parking and traffic 

Kristiane Baskerville Secretary of The Cook Street Village Business Association was 
present and advised that the association was "unanimously" in support of this re zoning 
application. She pointed out that Cook street Liquor and Glenn Barlow had long been 
associated with business activity in the area and always operated the liquor store 
appropriately and with co complaints. Te association was eager to support the proposal 

There was no concerns expressed by any neighbours, residential or business. 




